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RHS North West In Bloom Awards 

Yes! St Anne’s In Bloom won GOLD at the NW In Bloom Awards held over three days at Southport last 

week.  It was a tremendous achievement and everyone involved with St Anne's In Bloom, in whatever 

way, should take pride in this achievement.  
 

Our Chairman Fiona Boismaison said,  “I want to congratulate the St Anne’s on Sea Committee for being 

awarded our second Gold award from the RHS judges. I am not alone in being thrilled with the result 

after we have put in a lot of hard 

work.  This has been a team 

effort. Lots of hard work has 

gone into raising funds; working 

with community groups and the 

local councils; and planting up 

areas to make St Anne's a better 

place to be."  

It’s Your Neighbourhood Awards 
 

As well as St. Anne’s winning GOLD , organisations and community groups also picked up several It’s 

Your Neighbourhood awards to mark their achievements. 

Winners of  awards in the OUTSTANDING Category were Shepherd Road Allotments and Blundell 

Road Community Allotments. This is the 3rd year in a row that Shepherd Road have picked up this 

award whilst Blundell Road have taken the title SIX years in a row —a remarkable achievement! 
 

Friends of St. Anne’s Station, only formed 6 months ago, 

picked up an award in the THRIVING category  as did 

Clifton Memorial Housing Association.  

 

“I am not surprised, the station has never 
looked so good. Please pass on my thanks 
and congratulations to all involved. ”  

 Area Station Manager Mick Elliot  

Part of the team who helped win Gold 

award from the RHS Judges. 

Pictured from left, Patrick Shevlin (FBC), 

Gill West, Fiona Boismaison, Monica 

Pople and Amy Docherty (FBC).  
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THANK YOU PARTY   - REMINDER 

You are cordially invited to a Thank you Evening on Monday 7th November at 7pm at Hope Street 

Park Pavilion.  There will be a  slide presentation showcasing our work, a raffle &light refreshments. 
 

We hope that you will join us but please let us know so that we can cater accordingly. 

fiona@boismaison.co.uk 

Follow us on …… 

If you want to find out more 

about us please follow us on 

Facebook — St Anne’s In Bloom. 

 

We have been awarded £8,000 from Tesco Groundworks Scheme to put towards the refurshment of the the 

garden where you can see the statue of Les Dawson. Fylde Borough Council have been liaising closely with us and 

a new planting plan has been made with work starting soon to remove the unwanted plants. The new plants will 

be suitable for the windy and sandy site and will provide interest all year through. We will be looking for 

volunteers to help plant them in the spring, so watch out for news about how you can help. We are also putting art 

into the site which hopefully will make the area more fun for visitors and locals alike!  

 More honours for BRAXFIELD COURT 
 

Braxfield Court took top honours again in the 

Large Residential category. Not only did they 

take GOLD again (which they have done since 

2010), but they were also presented with the 

OVERALL BEST award in that category. This is 

the fifth year in a row that they have taken the 

top prize.   

 

Well done and no pressure for next year!  

 

Bulb planting ‘crew’ 

Check out our redesigned ‘new look’ website     
 

We have a new address too! 
 

www.stannesinbloom.wordpress.com  


